
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 
CALIFORNIA 

 
 

          For the Agenda of: 
June 9, 2009 

 
 
To:  Board of Supervisors 
 
From:  Department of Health and Human Services 
 
Subject: Report Back On The School District Match In The Independent Living Program 
 
Contact: Ann Edwards-Buckley, ActingDirector, 875-2002 
 
 
Background 
 
During the May 14, 2009 Budget Workshop, the Department of Health and Human Services was 
requested to report back on whether there is any School District match in the Independent Living 
Program. 
 
Discussion 
 
There is no School District match in the program. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, APPROVED: 
 TERRY SCHUTTEN 
 County Executive 
  
ANN EDWARDS-BUCKLEY, Acting Director 
Department of Health and Human Services By:    
 JAMES HUNT, Acting Administrator 
 Countywide Services Agency   


